
Welcome Back, Ida Students and Parents! 
 
This year has been a little crazy to say the least!  I know this back to school stuff has been less 
than ideal for all of us, but I promise you we will do our best with the situation we have. Please 
click the link below to watch a presentation (8 slides) for more information about the school day, 
procedures, supplies needed, learn about me (your teacher), and get information for your 
upcoming Algebra and/or Math Lab classes.  
 
Ms. Gemmel's Open House & Meet the Teacher  
 
 
See you all soon! Enjoy the rest of your summer. 
 
Ms. Gemmel 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1TjV3YeqtVgKm2kP-19CxiuvIzE3rctSff-S_sOUZxpI/present?usp=sharing

